
Final Days! 
Mandatory use of AutoChoice, October 1, 2004 

 
The Office of Vehicle Acquisition and Leasing Services, GSA Automotive, would like to 
announce that starting October 1, 2004, GSA Automotive will not accept paper orders for 
procurement of vehicles that can be ordered through AutoChoice.  Customers must  utilize 
AutoChoice the on-line order system to place their orders. Any order that is submitted using a 
GSA Form 1781 will be returned to the customer. Go to www.autochoice.gsa.gov and create 
your user ID today.   If your agency is already using AutoChoice, we thank you and commend 
you for supporting this initiative.   
 
GSA Automotive is a mandatory source for government executive agencies and other eligible 
users to order vehicles in accordance with the Federal Property Management Regulations Sec. 
101-26.501-1. For a list of agencies and organizations eligible to use GSA as a source of 
supply, go to www.gsa.gov/schedules. If you have any questions or require assistance with 
AutoChoice, please call GSA Automotive’s Customer CARE, Marketing and Systems Division at 
(703) 308-CARS (2277) or e-mail us at vehicle.buying@gsa.gov.  
 


